
 
 

 
 

April 27, 2020 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 1020 – Portland General Electric Company’s Request for an Extension of 

Contracts for Retail Marketing Services for Residential and Small Commercial 
Voluntary Renewable Energy Program and Acquisition of Renewable Energy 
Certificates to Offset Participant Usage 

 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this request to extend its contracts for 
retail marketing services for the Residential and Small Commercial Voluntary Renewable 
Energy Program and acquisition of renewable energy certificates to offset usage participant 
usage by 12 months.  The current contracts go through December 31, 2020; therefore, PGE 
requests an extension through December 31, 2021. 
 
PGE proposes to extend the existing contracts to allow for time to investigate the 
Commission’s Portfolio Options Committee (POC) in this docket.  As of March 1, 2020, the 
POC and its activities have been suspended and the utilities were advised to use the docket 
for changes and updates related to their Residential and Small Commercial Voluntary 
Renewable Energy Programs.  This proposal was reviewed, and unanimously recommended 
for approval, by the POC on February 26, 2020.  Further, due to the recent events related to 
the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, PGE suspended all marketing operations in 
alignment with the Oregon Governor’s Executive Orders around COVID-19. 
 
Please direct questions or comments regarding this filing to Kalia Savage at (503) 464-7432.  
Please direct your communications related to this filing to the following email address:  
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 /s/ Robert Macfarlane 
 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
cc:  Jill Goatcher, OPUC Staff 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street · Portl and, Ore. 9720 4 
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